
 

The next public meeting of the Steering Group will be held on 

Wednesday January 10th 

in the Tregrehan Methodist Centre  starting at 6pm. 

 

We already have a terrific response to our second Parish-wide 
survey and hope to talk about some of the results although the 
closing date for returns is not until Friday 12th January. 

As usual everyone from the Parish is most welcome as we 
continue to develop the Plan which will have an important effect 
on shaping the future appearance of our neighbourhood. 

We will be entering into a period of close inspection of the plan 
area in early Spring so look forward to hearing from anyone who 
wants to be involved in this work – although we must stress that 
nothing arduous is envisaged – but we would wish to see as 
many of our community involved as possible.  We are attempting 
to show that as many of our residents as possible are involved 
in the decisions that will be made in the next few months.  

If you wish for more information then please attend the next 
meeting where there is ample opportunity for you to put your 
questions or points of view.  You can also stay in touch by 
visiting the Carlyon Parish website on www.carlyon-pc.gov.uk 
and go to the Neighbourhood plan pages via the tab on the left 
hand side of the home page.  You can direct any questions 
about the plan to carlyonplan@btinternet.com 

And don’t forget that the draw - for which anyone who 
returned a questionnaire by the 12th January - will take place in 
advance of the next Parish meeting held at Charlestown School 
on Tuesday January 16th at 6pm. 
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